
On behalf of the board members and myself, I like to congratulate all the 
participants who are wearing and have worn the "Papaflessas" jersey in the 
basketball games and tournaments. 

You all are the spring from which we refuel our hopes and pride.  We believe, 
because of you, that the future of the "Papaflessas" family is standing on a 
Strong, Healthy, Resilient, Spirited, and Energetic foundation.

Special thanks to all the coaches who with their tireless efforts and dedication 
have been sustaining and propagating the Papaflessas enthusiastic spirit.

We wish to all of our youth and coaches the best of luck and success in their 
present and future endeavors.

Fotis Skiadopoulos
President of Papaflessas Association


